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June  2017 News  from Pony Club Australia  
 

National Governance Changes  

The Annual General Meeting of Pony Club Australia was held in Adelaide on 27 th 

May and was  attended by representatives of  all state s.  

PCA thanks Jacinta Withoud and Sharon le Mesurier , whose terms have ended,  for 

the ir contribution s to the board . Shannon Durrant was re -appointed for her second 

term and Sonia Murphy was elected for her first term 1. Office holders for PCA are 

Carol Pater son (Chair), Melanie Woodward (T reasurer) and Shannon Durrant 

(Secretary) . 

PCA has commenced rotation of appointments to the National Coaching 

Committee. At the annual dinner  on 27 th May , PCA Chair Carol Paterson (right)  

pa id tribute to the retiring members  (L-R), Jenny Frankum, NSW; Ann O lsen, SA; and 

Anne Cotton, Tas, who have each made an enormous contribution.  

 

The new Chair of the National Coaching Committee is  Mike Carlson, Queensland.  

                                                 
1 The PCA board has 5 elected  (members of a Pony Club) and 3 appointe d di rectors  (special skills).  
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Michelle õs Travels 

PCA Director, Michelle Harper, is currently on a road trip across Australia. Michelle is 

seeking to meet up with as many Pony Cl ub members as she can whilst ôon tour õ. Heading 

off from the Yarra Valley, Michelle õs first visit was to Denn ington Pony Club in Western 

Victoria . Dennington is a small club t hat holds its rallies at the Warrnambool S howgrounds.  

It shares the facilities with many other sporting clubs , including the greyhound races . 

Dennington has a small but growing membership base and a great canteen .   The June 

rally had seven new members  and was a great day for everyone . 

 

   

 

 

  

DC Shelley on the job  

What 

Pony 

Club is 

complete 

with out a 

Shetland 

on the 

lead?  

Rubber mats needed 

over the greyhound 

track  for rallies  
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A life with horses starts here  

Paul Buchan an was a member of 

Beaudesert then Gin Gin Pony Cl ub in 

Queensland . His favourite Pony Club horse 

was Rosie a Clydesdale  cross, w ho òwasnõt 

a world beat er but she taught me so 

much. ó  

Paul made the most of the opportunities of 

Pony Club and particularly sought out 

clinics where he could broaden his 

knowledge .  

Paul is now employed at Aquis Farm s at 

Canungra, Queensland where has diverse 

responsibilities including handling stallions, 

broodmare and foal care, weaning and 

preparing Thoroughbred year lings for sale.  

The lessons learned in Pony Club help with Paul õs current role ð òYou can õt just tell them 

what you want, you have to teach them. There must always be a point of respect between 

both sides of the partnership - the horse and the rider or handler. ó 

Paul doesnõt get a lot of time to ride these days but does have a 12 year old Warmblood 

gelding training in dressage with C raig Lucas from CLM Equine. Paul is pleased to still be in 

touch with people from his Pony Club days, including instructor Megan Wray.  

 

PCA is interested to hear other alumni stories from people who have gone on to great 

careers in a range of industries.  

You might also want to nominate them for the 2017 Gillian Rolton Award.  

 

2017 PCA Awards  ð NOMINATIONS CLOSE 30th June  

The 2017 awards will be presented at the National Championships in Toowoomba in 

September. Nominations close at the end of June 2017. Details attached. 
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Pony Club Australia Annual Report  

The 2016 annual report is now available and can be downloaded from 

the PCA website.   

 

 

 

 

The Aquis International Showjumping Challenge  at the 2017 National Champion ships will 

see teams from Australia, France and China competing  on borrowed horses over 3 days 

of the cham pionships. If you are already attending the Nationals, and are aged 16-20 

years please contact your state office.  

Pony Club Australia is very grateful to Aquis Farm for their generous sponsorship of the 

event.  

 

 

2017/2018 Remi Stud Scholarship  

Applications are now open for the 2017/2018 Remi S tud Scholarship. Huntingfield Pony 

Club , Tasmania member, George Grover, was the winner  of the  last Remi scholarship .  The 

scholarship enables a pr omising ride r in dressage or eventing to have the horse of their 

dreams , a purpose -bred weanling by Hanoverian stallion Lauries As and a huge package 

of prizes .  

The application form is overleaf. Further details o n the Remi Stud Faceboo k page.  

  

http://www.ponyclubaustralia.com.au/Portals/184/Documents/PCA%20Annual%20Report%202016.pdf?ver=2017-05-22-071845-670
https://www.facebook.com/Remi-Stud-148145941914172/
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Pony Club Australia Awards  

2017  

 

 

The Pony Club Australia Awards reward our riders, coaches, officials and volunteers for 

achievements and contributions to the development of Pony Club. 

 

  


